Marshall County Fiscal Court
November 6, 2018

The Marshall County Fiscal Court was unable to have a regular scheduled
meeting on Tuesday, November 6, 2018 due to lack of a quorum. Com. Gold was
available by phone, Com. Bowlin was not able to attend due to work, and efforts to
contact Com. Cocke were unsuccessful.
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